
Jessie Duncan School Newsletter 

Mark Your Calendar 

 

Dec 1: Power Award As-

sembly 

Dec 5,7: Gr 3 Swim  

Dec 7-23:  12 Days of 

Christmas—calendar pg.2 

Dec 7:  Hot Lunch Day 

Dec 9:  No School 

Dec 20:  Hot Lunch Day  

Dec 21 & 22 Christmas Con-

cert 

Dec 24-Jan 8 

Christmas Break  

…..Coming Up! 

Jan 3: Hot Lunch Orders 

Due 10AM 

Jan 9:  Back to School!  

Jan 9: New Kindergarten 

Registration Opens 

Jan 10, 25:  Hot Lunch Days 

 

--Principal’s Message 

Principals Message: 
 
As Christmas approaches we are continuing to learn and enjoy time with our stu-
dents.  We are very excited for our Christmas Concert this year!  These events bring our 
community together and give our students an opportunity to show what they have been 
learning in music with Mrs. Klassen.  We will have four concerts over two nights to en-
sure all our families can come see their children perform.  A big thank you to Mrs. Klas-
sen and Mrs. Gruenewald and our staff for all the work they do to make these two nights 
a success.  The schedule for the concerts are below. 

Wed, Dec. 21: 
5:30-6:00: Kindergarten Concert 

6:30-7:00: 3S/1D/2N 
  

Thurs. Dec. 22: 
5:30-6:00: 3V/1P&1/2W/2B 

6:30-7:00: 3R/1S/2D 

 

 Thank you for your trust and support.  If you have any questions or concerns about any 

aspect of your child’s education and experience at Jessie Duncan please contact us. 

 

Kory Sholdice 

Principal 

Jessie Duncan Elementary 

Dec 2022 



The Twelve Days of Christmas at Jessie Duncan 

 

 

Christmas Concert 



 

Together we 
collected 85 
Shoeboxes.  

That’s amazing 
JDES! 

KF:  Jasper, Hazel, Kaysen 

KG: Axton, Ava, Kingston, Rowyn  

1D: Brock, Liam, Scarlett 

1P: Jordyn, Jase 

1S:  Tenley, Kaiden 

1/2W: Hudson, Connor, Emily 

2B: Nash, Brayden, Rayne 

2D: Piper, Kinsley, Elizah   

2N: Colby, Quinn 

3R:  Lawson, Hunter, Max 

3S:  Jordyn, Blaine 

3V: Abigail, Isabel 

Positive 

Outlook 

Wins 

Everyday 

Rewards 

Tidy Teddy Award 

for October went to 

2D 



Attendance Reminder 

Thank you for your support 

Generous community - The Jessie Duncan School 

community gathered to thank representatives from 

companies that donated funds to support the new 

school playground. Nexxus Energy Technologies 

($25,000) and Richardson Pioneer Resources 

($15,000) helped relocate the playground from its 

original location at River Glen School, allowing Jessie 

Duncan's rapidly growing school population to enjoy 

their refreshed playground!  




